December 29, 1987

SPECIAL MEETING ADOPTION OF 1988 Budget

A legally advertised meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held December 29, 1987 at 3:30 p.m. at the Municipal Building with Supervisors Joseph Shinsky, Andrew Piccuta and Earl Cunningham present.

There will be a 2 mill real estate tax increase from 4 mills to 6 mills. The light tax, 40¢ improved front foot and 10¢ unimproved, per capita at \$2.50 per head and water, 1 mill of assessed valuation in certain water districts.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta, second by Earl Cunningham to adopt the 1988 Budget as prepared. Motion carried.

Roll call A. Piccuta - yes J. Shinsky - yes E. Cunningham - yes Motion@Carried.

Mary L. Gay